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October 21, 2019
Dear Parent:


Vernon County Health Department will be offering Influenza vaccine to all students in the LaFarge School District Thursday, November 14, 2019, free of charge.    

The Centers for Disease Prevention and Control (CDC) recommends that all individuals regardless of age receive the Influenza vaccine this year.  The vaccine contains four strains, one of which is the H1N1, so protection will be available for the most prominent strains expected to appear in 2019-20 flu season.


A clinic has been planned for Thursday, November 14, 2019 at the LaFarge 
Schools to offer the Influenza Vaccine beginning at 8:30 AM. 


We are enclosing a consent form for your signature along with a Vaccine Information Form that discusses the vaccine.  Please review the materials and return the signed consent form to Patty Gabrielson, Sandy Jaynes, or classroom teacher no later than Tuesday, 11/05/19.  If you wish to be present when your child receives the vaccine, you are welcome to do so.  


If you have any further questions/concerns, please feel free to contact the Vernon County Health Department.  We look forward to seeing your child on Thursday, November 14, 2019.  It is very important that we protect your child from complications of Influenza. 







Sincerely,







Elizabeth A. Johnson, RN, BSN







Director/Health Officer

